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Questions and Answers 
 
Q1. In terms of implementing recommendations, we would likely recommend rebuilding the 

new website to bring it up to the latest standards instead of making necessary 
adjustments to the existing website. Is the RDN open to this approach? 

  
A1. The RDN would look at different recommended approaches when it gets to that phase 

with the successful proponent. The RDN is open to the approach that is the most 
effective and efficient. But budget would factor into this though and a complete rebuild 
would be well beyond what we have budgeted for 2024 and would need to be looked at 
for 2025.  

  
Q2. Regarding the timeline for completion by mid to late 2024, does that already account for 

the implementation of the recommendations? 
  
A2. Ideally yes for at least some of the recommendations. Timeline could be flexible if all the 

recommendations that we agree to, require more time.  
  
Q3. Please kindly confirm if the response to the RFSQ should include pricing information 

(e.g., price range for services). We understand from the RFSQ that pricing will be 
negotiated between the top-ranked respondent and the RDN. 

  
A3. Pricing is not required at this stage as we will be determining scope of work to be done 

in 2024 based on budget we have allocated for this year. 
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